
BRO Dragons’ Den 
 
Do you think you could be a successful 
business person? 
Could you run your own business? 
Do you have ideas that could make money? 
Do you want to do something positive within 
our local or global community? 

 
 
The BRO Directors are looking for young entrepreneurs to take part 
in our very own Dragons’ Den event in November. 
 
If you would like to work in a small team to come up with a 
potentially profitable idea, we want to hear from you. 
 
There will be a drop in on Tuesday lunchtime from 1.10pm in the 
Flexible Classroom (old CLD room off the HUB). 
Come along and share your ideas with the BRO Directors and get 
support. 
 
Up to 10 teams will be invited to pitch at the Dragons’ Den event in 
November. 
 
Winning ideas will be offered a start-up loan from BRO Enterprise. 
 
All the profits that you make will be used to benefit projects or 
charities of your choice. 
 
Get involved! 
 


